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Shining Stars! 

“Who is that trip-trapping over my bridge?
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William 
Yaseen

This week our special traditional story has been, ‘The Three Billy Goats Gruff’. The 
children have enjoyed taking on the role of the goats and trip-trapping over the 
bridge in our outdoor classroom! The small world area has been a popular spot this 
week too as the children have explored retelling the story.  

We had a visit from the grumpy old Troll on Tuesday and had lots of fun asking him 
some questions! The children then designed their very own trolls and thought of 
some super words to describe them!  

Next week we will be moving on to a new traditional story: The Gingerbread Man 

Library 
You will have noticed that your child came 
home with a library book this week. From now 
on, children will visit our school library every 
Wednesday. Please ensure your child’s library 
book is in their book bag on a Wednesday, ready 
to swap for a new one! We hope you enjoy 
sharing these stories together at home.  

Chinese New Year
Next Wednesday is Chinese New Year and we are entering the year of the snake. 
The children are going to be learning a little about this festival next week. There 
are lots of celebrations happening locally so if you attend any of these we would 
love to see some photographs on Seesaw.  

Reminders
We have noticed that some children are not reading their reading books at home 
as there are no comments in their home-school diaries. Please ensure that you 
spend a little time every day listening to your child read. Little and often is best!  

Please also check (and empty) your child’s book bag every day - thank you!  


